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(Mr. Wegener, Federal Republic of Germany)

Mzy I now turn to thc subject of chemical weapcns. My delegation, with
others, regrets the lengthy and largely unnccessary procedures which have
prevented the working groups of the Committce from commencing their annual work.
However, in the ficll of chcmical weapons some delegations have already made
important contributions tc the negotiation proccss. In the first place, 1
would like to refer to document CD/343, entitled “"Unitel States detailed views
cn the contents of a2 chemical wezpens ban'.

The Federal Government wclcomes the introcuction of this document which
ccntains the essentizl substance of 2 futurc chczmiczl weapons ban. The great
value of thiz document is that it reflects the actual state of negetiztions
2n< that it has rickly abscrbud suggestions frem cther delegations. Its
ccmprehensive naturc, but alse the professed flexibility of the authors on many
of its positions, will m=2ke this document an essential tool for our future jeint
work. It 2lso testifies, in a welcomeé manner, to the determination and good
faith ~f its authors in their gquest for a rapid conclusion of a chemical wezapons
conventicn. Thc dncument places particular emphasis on the key issues of
international verification.

My cclegation is particularly plecased to state that the suggestions which
the Feleral Government submitte ' throughout the year of 1982, and most
particularly in :ocument CD/326, havc becn largely incorporate! into the
Unit. ' States tuext. Some <elegations cn the other han!, have alrcaly veiced
initi=1 criticisms vis-2-vis thesc verification proposals. They shoul.!, however,
roecognize the great 2'vantage that the clesr vicws an? precisc formulations on
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